





June 20, 2013

Mr. Bruce Levenbrook Original Bagel 2 Fairfield Crescent West Caldwell. NJ 07006

Dear Bruce,

On behalf of Sunrise Day Camp at Pearl River, thank you for supporting SunriseWALKS on June 9, 2013. Your donation of 300 bagels is greatly appreciated and helped guarantee the fundraising success of our first annual walkathon. With your generous support, the event raised more than \$50,000 and signals a commitment to an extremely special population of children with cancer and their families.

Sunrise Day Camp is the only dedicated full summer day camp in the nation designed for children with cancer and their siblings. It is a very special place where children can come, *free of charge*, and enjoy a summer filled with fun, friendship and adventure—things that are often denied them because of their medical condition. Sunrise is designed to meet the emotional, social, recreational and physical needs of children with cancer while allowing them to continue their medical treatment and enjoy the comforts and safety of their own homes at night.

Sunrise Day Camp could not do what it does without the generous support of a caring community. Thank you again for your thoughtful donation to SunriseWALKS Pearl River.

Most sincerely,

Alison Rubin

Director of Development

Sunrise Day Camp at Pearl River

In accordance with IRS regulations, the Rosenthal JCC, TAX ID # 133626607, hereby acknowledges that no goods or services of any kind were provided to you in return for your donation acknowledged by this letter, and thus, no part of this donation was "quid pro quo" as defined by the Revenue Reconciliation Act of 1993.

Sunrise Day Camp at Pearl River – for children with cancer and their siblings
A Joint Partnership of the Friedberg JCC and the Rosenthal JCC

Rosenthal JCC · 600 Bear Ridge Road, Pleasantville, New York, 10570 Phone (914) 741-0333 · Fax (914)741-6150

 $\underline{www.rosenthaljcc.org} \cdot \underline{www.sunrisedaycamp.org}$

